
 

 

  

End of Life (EOL) Notification 

 

� Subject : RAiO LCD controller part number RA8822 series will 

discontinue 

� Issue Date : June 3, 2020 

� Description : Due to the fab planning to stop the 6” wafer production, 

RAiO announced they will discontinue the RA8822 series.  

� Affected Module Part Numbers : WG160160C / WG160160C3 / 

WG160160D5 / WG24064G / WG24064G3 / WG24064G5 series. 

� Replacement Part Numbers : TBA 

� Last Order Date : 30th June 2020 

� Last Shipment Date : 25th December 2020 

 
Winstar appreciated your support and understanding to the above captioned 
issue. We will continue do our best to provide our products. For more 
information or any further questions, please contact your sales window or email 
to sales@winstar.com.tw . Thank you. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
John Lin 
Vice President of Sales Division 
WINSTAR Display Co., Ltd. 


